
Year 2
Summer Term 3.2

English
This half term, the children will complete reading the 
book ‘Precious and the Monkeys’. They will then 
learn about the conjunction ‘when’ as well as their 
understanding of main and subordinate clauses. 
Finally, we will move onto a new text called ‘The 
Lighthouse Keeper’s lunch’. Using their learnt skills 
they will apply their prior knowledge to narrative 
writing. In reading, the children will continue to 
develop their retrieval and inference skills. 

Maths
This term, the children will focus on the topic 
‘measurement’ and ‘geometry’. This will include 
reading the time on a clock to the nearest 15 / 5 
minutes plus understanding and comparing durations 
of time. Along with, being able to describe a position, 
movement, turn and be able to make patterns with 
shapes.  We will also be looking at measures of mass, 
capacity and volume. There will be a focus on pupils 
applying their learning independently.  

PE
This half term in PE, the topics are Invasion Games 
and Athletics. Pupils will continue to focus on 
developing their understanding and skills in each of 
these areas. 
This will prepare them for the 
Summer Sports Day.

Humanities

This half term the children will conclude their history 
topic on the Cadbury Family by completing their KLT 
Booklets. They will then begin the geography topic 
all about fieldwork. They will learn about 
observational skills that are used to study the 
geographical makeup of school. They will consider 
what some of the key human & physical 
features can be found in the 
school and its surrounding areas.

D&T and Art
This term, the children will be continuing with the 
Ferris wheel project for D&T. Then, they will then 
start their new art topic. They will focus on the artist 
Hurwin Anderson. Children explore primary colours 
and secondary colours through 
expressive mark making, connecting
colour and texture using acrylic paint
in an abstract form.

Science 
This term pupils will focus 
on their STEM Project using
LEGO. 

Alongside this, they will continue their learning                       
about plants. This will include 
learning around: growth, 
identification, environmental 
effects and how to respond to 
enquiry questions.

Computing

RE and PSHE
This term in RE, the children will explore different 
ideas of God and consider how beauty can be found 
in many forms. In PSHE, they will be focusing on 
how they can recognise their feelings. Mental 
health and growing up will be explored. 

Music
In music, the children will be focusing on the song 
‘Hands Feet Heart’ though singing and playing the 
glockenspiel. It is a South African piece of music. 

This half term, children will learn how to create a 
simple stop frame animation using plasticene 
models. Children will look at professionally made 
animations to identify 
how they are put together 
and then storyboard and 
create their own.


